
February

Mon 13th – Friday 17th – HALF TERM – School 

Closed

Weds 22nd – Y6 Girls Rugby at HHRC 10am-12pm

Weds 22nd – Y6 Boys Rugby at HHRC 1-3pm

Thurs 23rd- Y3 Rainbow Theatre (Viking) Workshop at 

School

Thurs 23rd – Y5 Newhaven Fort Trip

March

Weds 1st – World Book Day – Dress as Your Favourite

Book Character

Mon 6th – Y4 Drumming Workshop at School
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Parking
Just a reminder to please be 

considerate when parking in the 

vicinity before & after school. 

Residents in Victoria Road, have 

reported that parents have been 

parking in front of their garages & 

also on private property.

Dates for your Diary Noticeboard

Dear families                                                                                                                
As we draw a close to another half term I would like to share the latest pupil questionnaire 
results with you. All children were given the opportunity to answer independently and 
with no input from staff, in order to ensure fairness and an honest response from children.                                  
Where individual children expressed any concerns, these were addressed by teachers. 

Over 330 children took part in the survey. As you can see, the results were 
overwhelmingly positive.                                                                                                     
Have a lovely half term break                                                                                                
Warmest wishes                                                                                                               
Mr P Newbold

Question Please tick one box for each question Yes No 

I 

don't 

know

1 I enjoy school 91% 3% 6%

2
My school provides lots of opportunities for me to 

be active & healthy
94% 2% 4%

3 If I take a problem to an adult it is dealt with 88% 2% 9%

4 Most of the time behaviour is good in my class 77% 4% 18%

5 I learn a lot in lessons 92% 2% 7%

6 Adults listen to me 94% 6% 1%

7
I am given regular feedback in class to help me 

make progress with my learning
84% 4% 12%

8
The headteacher and teachers in my school do a 

good job
94% 0% 6%

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCVNbRixNYppii5mSnYnl0Vg
http://www.southwayjunior.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/SouthwayJS?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor


Achievements  

We are celebrating a first at Southway!                                                  

Chloe has earned the first Bronze Values badge to ever 

be given out. She has consistently demonstrated all four 

school values of Respect, Resilience, Kindness and 

Teamwork and been recognized by staff and children 

alike for being such a positive role model. We are very 

proud of her. Next stop…silver!



Achievements  

These children 

from Y5 received 

certificates for 

taking part in a 

recent Handball 

Festival. Eden from Curie 

Class won these 

rosettes after winning 

a 60cm show jumping 

round on her sister’s 

pony, Dipsy.

Warren from 

Turner Class is 

very proud of the 

badge he received 

on being made 

Leading Boy at 

Boys’ Brigade.

Oliver (Y3), 

Josh (Y4), 

Chloe (Y5) & 

Dylan (Y6), 

were all Year 

Group 

Winners in our 

recent Times 

Tables 

Rockstars

Competition!

Holly from Hawking 

Class won a purple 

ribbon for taking part 

in an acro-dance 

competition.

Martha from Curie 

Class made this 

impressive projector 

of star constellations 

from a science kit she 

subscribes to.

Ben from Rowling 

Class received a 

Blue Peter Badge 

for sending in a 

smoothie recipe.

Jacob from Picasso won 

a medal when he came 

1st in a karting race 

during his birthday 

treat!



Achievements  

Jack from Shakespeare 

Class received the Player 

of the Week trophy for 

playing rugby for 

BHRFC.

Lily from Dickens 

Class has earned 3 

Brownie Badges & 

also a certificate 

from Mid Sussex 

Netball for being 

their ‘Star of the 

Week’.

Mae from 

Dickens Class 

was awarded a 

certificate for 

passing her 

Level 1 Ballet 

Exam.

Leah from 

Shakespeare 

Class received 

this rather 

impressive 

medal, after 

taking 2nd place 

in a Gymnastics 

Competition.

Zach from 

Dickens 

Class was 

awarded 3 

medals in 

recent 

football 

tournaments.

Lyla from 

Picasso & Ivy 

from Turner 

Class are very 

proud of their 

Southway Values 

Certificates!

Sophia from Kahlo is very 

proud of her Level 3 

swimming certificate, from 

her lessons at the Triangle.

Harmonie from Picasso 

has been awarded a Star 

Reader certificate, after 

reading 5 books!



Achievements  

Freddie from Turner 

Class plays in goal for B. 

Hill. He received this 

medal after a recent 

game.

Summer from 

Picasso Class 

received this Player 

of the Week trophy 

from Burgess Hill 

Football Club.

Y6 pupils 

Amelie, Hope, 

Kailey, & 

Taegeon were 

recently 

awarded their 

Southway 

Values 

Certificates.

Ollie from 

Churchill 

Class has 

also 

received his 

Southway 

Values 

Certificate.

Emily (Y6), Diya (Y5), Patrick (Y3) & Ursula (Y4) 

scored top marks in our recent Spelling Bee 

Competition!

Josh from 

Picasso won 

a trophy for 

being a fast 

runner & 

tagging 

others on 

the run for 

BHRFC All 

Blacks.


